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“Serve one another in love.” 

Galatians 5.13 

This week’s value: Service 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

This week in school we have had another busy week. The children in KS2 
performed Aladdin to a packed hall of parents, carers, grandparents, aunts and 
uncles. The children blew the audience away singing beautifully, acting with 
aplomb and saying their lines with conviction. I cannot begin to tell you how 
immensely proud we are of all the children. It is such a wonderful opportunity 
for them to shine. A huge thank you to Mrs Oakes for directing the 
performance, Mrs Jones for playing the piano, Mr Parkman, Mr Blake for 
running the sound system, Katy for her sound technician skills, Liv Oakes for 
supporting the children both before and during the performance, the TAs for 
all their hard work with the scenery, costumes and make-up, Saltash for letting 
us use the hall, all the parental support that we have had and last but not least 

the children! What a wonderful two nights 😊. 
 

Also, this week we received the Year 6 SATs results, we are incredibly proud of 
their achievements. 
 

Next week, you will receive a link to your child’s video report. It has been a joy 
to watch them sharing their achievements at Bishop Cornish as well as what is 
special to them about being here. On Tuesday, you will also receive a short 
achievement summary relating to meeting end of year expectations in the 
CORE subjects. 
 

In addition, next week, we have the Leaver’s Service at St Stephens followed by 
a BBQ on Wednesday. On Thursday Year 6 parents are invited into school for 
their class assembly. On Friday next week we will be having a Games Day for 
the last day of term. All children can bring in a game (named) to share with 
others (no electronics please). They can also wear non-school uniform.  We will 
have an assembly at the end of the day and all stand in the carpark as we wave 
the Year 6 children off to start the next part of their adventure. 

Have a wonderful weekend, fingers crossed for the Euros.  
 
Mrs Tracey Fletcher 

   Dates for your 

          Diary 

 

Monday 15th July 

Year 6 end of year 

trip 

 

Wednesday 17th 

July 

Leavers’ Service 
 

Thursday 18th July 

Leavers’ Assembly 

9.30am 

KS1 Water Fun 
 

Friday 19th July 

Last day of term  

 

Tuesday 3rd 

September 

INSET Day 
 

Wednesday 4th 

September 

Back to school 

 

 

 

 



 

Achievement Awards 
 
Leilah in Reception Class for trying so hard with 
writing your postcard and using your amazing 
phonics to spell some impressive words.  Your 
confidence in your writing is lovely to see and all the 
adults are proud of you. Well done.  
 
 
Oscar in Year 1 for his amazing efforts throughout 
the whole year! 
 
Molly for being so mature this week and becoming 
an absolute superstar in Year 2. 
 
 
Fran in Year 3 who showed resilience 
and  determination by facing her fears about being 
on stage and joined in brilliantly  in the Aladdin 
production. 
 
The whole of Year 4 for working so hard throughout 
the week and being excellent Agrabahns in the 
school show. 
 
Harriet in Year 5 has been a superstar lately. She is 
working her hardest, listening to advice offered and 
is really keen to succeed in what she does. Well 
done Harriet. 
 
 
The Head’s Award has to go to the whole Year 6 
class. Their determination and resilience this week is 
second to none. Not only did they achieve amazing 
SATs results, their courage, performance and team 
work has utterly wowed us all. They have achieved 
so much and they should all be so proud of 
themselves. 
 

 

Value Awards 
 
Ivy-Louise in Reception Class for having a really 
good week, being helpful to the adults in the 
classroom and being more accepting of things 
around you.  
 
 
Jasmine in Year 1 loves to be helpful to the adults 
and will often offer to help around the classroom. 
 
Millie in Year 2 for always being amazing in class 
and helping Mrs Oakes so much each day.  
 
 
Lowenna in Year 3 who is always willing to give 
time to help others and has been a superstar in 
the Aladdin performance this week. Well done 
Lowenna. 
 
Jacob B in Year 4 for being a positive member of 
the class who always offers his service to the 
class and adults around him. 
 
Niamh in Year 5 is a member of our class who 
always thinks carefully in whatever she does.  
Niamh is kind towards others, gives any help she 
can and can always be relied upon to make the 
right choices. A great example of service, well 
done. 
 
The Award For our Value of Service, also goes to 
the whole class. The Service they have 
demonstrated to Bishop Cornish is outstanding. 
Well done Year 6 🤩 

Changes to Attendance Expectations from 19th August 2024 
Where a leave of absence has been unauthorised, penalty notices will be considered in line with Cornwall 

Council’s Code of Conduct for issuing Penalty Notices in respect of unauthorised absence. The Headteacher and 
Deputy Headteacher will consider the exceptional circumstance before any decision is made to unauthorise a 

leave of absence request where the issue of a Penalty Notice is required. 
Failure to notify and/or request leave of absence in term time, providing at least 5 days’ notice may result in all 

absence being recorded as (O) (unauthorised absence not covered by any other description). 
All applications should be made in writing to the Headteacher at least 20 school days prior to the requested 

leave date. Where the decision is made not to authorise leave in term time, school will inform parent/carers in 
writing. 

Please do not book a holiday before being given permission for absence from the school. 
A general guide for parents is leave for any holiday, activity or event that could be arranged during the annual 

13-week holiday time would not be authorised. 
 



This week in school we have… 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week Year 2 have been really busy 

writing amazing reports about lions.  They 

have also been problem solving in maths.  

They have enjoyed finishing their unit of 

work in RE and worked hard in science 

thinking about what pets need to survive.  

 

 

This week Year 1 have been learning 

about direction and making leaflets 

about the seaside 100 years ago. 

 

 

Year 6 started the week finalising costumes and getting extra rehearsals in for their 

Aladdin production, the show was absolutely incredible.  It would certainly smash any 

London box office hit!  I am so proud of them.  They’ve also been finalising their scripts 

for their Leavers’ Assembly and writing special cards to each other to share next week.  

They will definitely need the weekend to chill! 

This week Year 3 have been making the 

bodies for their pirate puppets from 

fabric, creating an outfit for them and 

even added some accessories such as 

treasure chests and swords.  They have 

also been amazing in their first KS2 

production of Aladdin.  What a busy 

week! 

 

This week in Year 4 we have had a 

very busy week with all the rehearsal 

practices and shows.  In between 

these, we have been looking at charts 

and graphs in math. We have studied 

different types of charts and how they 

can be used, before solving word 

problems about the data within these 

graphs. 

 

Year 5 have been very busy rehearsing and 
preparing for Aladdin this week. They have 
been focussed, learnt their lines and 
perfected their acting skills. In our PSHE 
lessons this week, we have been discussing 
the topic of 'change' and thinking ahead to 
our teenage years. The pictures children 
have created of what they think they will 
look like in 6-8 years are lovely. 

 

 
This week in Reception we have started 

looking at how we talk about the time, and 

talking through the order in which we do 

things. We have also been continuing our 

Snail and the Whale postcards which are 

coming on beautifully. In RE we have been 

looking at what stories are important to us 

and why.   



Photo Gallery 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 


